
The bill is restrictive and in my opinion it is the first step toward a gun registration.  Many states such as 
Utah, Oklahoma have passed legislation that no laws shall be passed restricting the rights to keep and 
bear arms.  Those states have had reductions of crime.  Oregon needs to do the same and create similar 
laws to protect our rights. 
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